
 

 

 

 

9/27/24 

Dear Residents, Families & Employees of Peregrine Shaker, 

 

Since our last notice: 

• Now that we have had the monochloramine treatments in effect for more 

than two weeks it has been recommended that we increase our slow flush 

to all faucets & showers.  This week we increased flushes to two times daily 

to accelerate the effect of the monochloramine treatments. 

• New York State DOH collected water samples on Monday morning, 

9/23/24.   We do not expect culture results until approximately 14 days 

from collection. 

• No new cases of Legionella pneumonia have been reported in three weeks. 

Please remember to report to the reception desk or any director if any filters on 

faucets or showers become clogged/are not flowing water, so they can be 

promptly replaced. 

We continue to communicate with Albany County Department of Health and New 

York State Department of Health regularly.   

As always, please reach out with any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristyn Ganim 

Peregrine Shaker Executive Director 


